
Mayor Hedlund is excited to share the Town of Weymouth has been awarded a $336,000 “Safe 

Streets For All (SS4A)” grant from the US Department of Transportation. The SS4A program 

grants go directly to regional, local, and Tribal communities for implementation, planning, and 

demonstration projects driven at the local level to improve safety and help prevent deaths and 

serious injuries on the nation’s roadways. These funds will help tackle the preventable crisis of 

deaths on the nation’s roads through safer people, roads, and vehicles, appropriate vehicle 

speeds, and improved post-crash care. 

The first phase of this grant funding entails creating a “Vision Zero Action Plan” by community 

members, town staff and Town Council. Vision Zero is a strategy to eliminate traffic fatalities 

and severe injuries among all road users, and to ensure safe, healthy, equitable mobility for all. 

We are looking for interested resident volunteers, one from each district of Town, to assist the 

Town in developing plans, projects and strategies to help us achieve Vision Zero. 

For more information on joining the “Safe Streets For All” Committee, please contact: 

ctocchio@weymouth.ma.us 
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